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Dear Parents:  
 
Due to the ongoing budget reductions, Volusia County Schools will continue a Pay-to-
Participate procedure for involvement in all interscholastic sports during the 2022-2023 school 
year.  
 
A per-student payment of $75.00 is required for the first sport and an additional $25.00 will be 
required for participation in other sports. The Pay-to-Participate total will not exceed $100.00 
per student.  
 
If you are unable to meet the Pay-to-Participate requirement, please contact your son or 
daughter’s coach or the school’s athletic director for assistance. A question-and-answer 
document providing additional information and a payment form are available at any high 
school or on the District website under the parent tab.  
 
If you have any further questions, please contact your child’s school. Thank you for your 
cooperation with this necessary pay-to-participate procedure.  
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Lawrence P. Beal Jr., M.Ed. 
Director of County Athletics  
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